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August 25th, 2018  
 
 
Dear LDFA Board, 
 
I hope you all are doing well. I wanted to write to inform you that I am resigning from the LDFA 
board in September. I began the LDFA by filling a vacant position in September of 2015 and it 
has been a great 3 years. We've accomplished a lot and I am proud to have been a part of it all.  
 
I've taken on a part-time position at FUMC (our local church) where I'll be focusing on children 
and service opportunities. Two things I enjoy very much. It's also a nice way for me to 
"consolidate" all of the various volunteer work I was doing into one position doing work that I 
love.  
 
I enjoyed meeting and working with all of you very much and I hope we cross paths again soon.  
 
Keep up the good work. 
 
 
Laura Hayden  
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